Young, Mary

Subject: Retail Use and Downtown Westport

From: Franco Fellah <ffellah@optonline.net>
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 5:07 PM

To: Young, Mary <maryyoung@westportct.gov>
Subject: Re: Retail Use and Downtown Westport

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mary:
Happy New Year to you !
| hope you had a good start...

| am very supportive of the text amendments you drafted, as allowing second floor retail and tenants larger than 10,000
SF would only add flexibility to the commercial market in these already very difficult times for retailers.

It makes sense to allow retail on upper floors if restaurant use is already allowed, as retail in general is a less intense use.
Retail on an upper floor, even if not particularly common, would probably add more financial benefit to owners that may
now be only limited to taking office tenants that pay lower rents.

Stay well,

Franco Fellah

Executive Vice President
HK Group

253 Riverside Avenue
Westport, CT 06880
203-454-8700 office
203-454-3527 fax
203-981-3476 cell.
ffellah@optonline.net

Visit us at www.hkarp.com
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